
					 

 
 
 
	

YOUR	NAME	
HERE	

CHECK	IT	OUT	–	RIGHT	IN	FRONT	OF	THE	STADIUM	TICKET	BOOTH!		RIBBON	CUTTING	IN	SEPTEMBER	2017!	
	

In	2006,	Holly	Springs	High	School	made	history	as	the	first	high	school	in	Holly	Springs.		Celebrate	our	10	year	tradition	of	excellence	and	join	us	as	a	
permanent	part	of	Golden	Hawks	history!		Parents,	Students,	Staff,	Alumni	and	Golden	Hawks	friends	and	fans	are	all	invited	to	join	the	celebration	by	
purchasing	a	brick	to	create	our	Golden	Sidewalk	from	our	Senior	Parking	Lot	to	our	Junior	Parking	Lot	and	additional	patio	area	to	be	installed	in	the	2016-
2017	school	year.			
	
Your	engraved	brick	may	be	purchased	for	you	or	someone	else…congratulate	a	graduate	or	current	student,	commemorate	a	special	occasion,	honor	or	
remember	a	special	loved	one,	celebrate	a	birth,	recognize	an	academic	or	athletic	achievement,	honor	an	anniversary,	make	your	mark	with	your	
business	name,	thank	a	teacher!		Your	name	will	be	seen	by	thousands	and	remembered	for	a	lifetime	right	here	in	Holly	Springs.		What	a	great	way	to	
show	your	Hawk	pride	and	be	REMEMBERED	throughout	the	years	to	come!		
	
									YES!		I	want	to	be	a	part	of	HSHS	history	with	my	very	own	personalized	brick!	
												 	

Purchaser’s	Name:	 ____________________________________________________	
										 											 	

Address:			 ____________________________________________________	
										 	

City:		 	 ______________________________________				 State:		______________			Zip	Code:	________________	
											 	

BRICK	INSCRIPTION:	
	4”	x	8”	Engraved	Brick:				 	 $100.00	each	
Additional	Mini	Replica	Brick:		 		$50.00	each	
	
Bricks	may	be	engraved	with	up	to	3	lines	with	a	maximum	of	20	characters,	including	spacing	and	punctuation,	per	line.		Acceptable	examples:			
Brian	Pittman	Class	of	2016;	GO	HAWKS!		The	Pittman	Family;	My	Business,	Inc.;	In	Memory	of	Dr.	Stan	Reed;	Future	Hawk	Taylor	Baratta.		No	websites,		
phone	numbers,	advertisements,	messages	permitted.		HSHS	Administration	and	HSHS	PTSA	reserve	the	right	to	approve	all	brick	inscriptions.		Please		
print	EXACTLY	as	you	want	your	inscription	to	appear.	

	

 

	
PAYMENT	OPTIONS-DUE	BY	DECEMBER	31,	2017	:	
1. Cash	or	checks	payable	to:		HSHS	PTSA.		Mail	payment	and	form	to:		

HSHS	PTSA	at	5329	Cass	Holt	Road	Holly	Springs,	NC	27540.			
2. PayPal	is	accepted	online	at	www.brickmarkers.com/donors/hshs.html.			Do	not	send	in	this	form	if	paying	with	PayPal	online.																																																																	

	
Want	more	than	one	brick	or	one	brick	and	replica?		Please	copy	and	complete	another	form.	
If	you	have	any	questions,	please	contact	HSHS	PTSA	President	Emily	Baratta	at	ebaratta1@nc.rr.com.	
Your	purchase	is	tax-deductible	to	the	extent	allowed	by	law.	All	sales	final.	

	
THANK	YOU	for	your	support	of	ALL	of	our	Golden	Hawks	family	–	parents,	teachers,	staff,	and	students!	

	


